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23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As you may be aware, your child’s class teacher, Mrs Baldacchino-Smith has been unwell 

this week and is unfortunately likely to be off for a little while.  During her absence, Mrs 

Kirby-Hawkins, Deputy Headteacher and Mrs Wake will be teaching Perseus class to 

ensure continuity. They will be planning with the Y3 team. 

 

We send our best wishes to Mrs Baldacchino–Smith and wish her a speedy recovery. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Jacobs 

Headteacher 

  

 
 


